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As someone who works in the music industry music is incredibly important to my life and my 
community. Like most people who work in music, I also put in a lot of unpaid work into supporting the 
local music community, through putting on events, running a record label and producing two radio 
shows. 

I fully support MusicNSW's submission to the inquiry and encourage that the State Government to 
make significant investment in the contemporary music industry in NSW. 


